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Our Reference: 17-6794-10

26 October 2017

Malcolm Lock
fyi-request-6531-272d8aac@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Malcolm
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

| refer to your email of 10 October 2017 requesting information pertaining to the NZ Police response
to Official Information Act request 17/6794/7. Your request was made pursuant to the Official
Information Act 1982 and specifically requested:

In relation to question 3 of my request "How many firearms were seized from the
incidences" you have replied "of the remaining six occurrences firearms were seized in two

of these"”.

This answer does not address the original question "How many firearms were seized from
the incidences"

Can this question please be answered?

As an addition question, Of the firearms seized what type were they? (A,B,C,D) or would
you prefer an addition official information act request to be lodge for this information?

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

Of the two occurrences where firearms were seized the total number of firearms seized was two.
One of the firearms seized was a category A firearm and the other was an airgun.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the Ombudsman
to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely
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Mike Mcllraith
Acting Superintendent
Arms Act Service Delivery Group

Safer Communities Together




